
TOWN OF BRIGHTON 
LEGAL NOTICE 

 
Notice is herby given that the fiscal affairs of the Town of Brighton for the year January 
1, 2016 through December 31, 2016 have been examined by the independent public 
accounting firm Raymond F. Wager, CPA, PC.  The management letter prepared in 
conjunction with the external audit, as well as the Town’s written response, has been filed 
in my office where it is available as a public record for inspection by all interested 
persons.  The Town’s written response has been provided pursuant to Section 35 of the 
General Municipal Law of the State of New York, and has been filed within 90 days of 
presentation of the Communication to the Town Board. 
 
Daniel Aman 
Town Clerk 
April 27, 2017 


